Subject: An Interesting E-mail | just recieved from EA
Posted by icedog90 on Tue, 07 Dec 2004 02:40:36 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

"Please know that at Command & Conquer, we don't want to send you
information you don't want to receive. If you no longer want us to
contact you, please click here to be removed from our mailing list or
to change your preferences. You can also write to: Privacy Policy
Administrator, Electronic Arts Inc., 209 Redwood Shores Parkway,
Redwood City, CA 94065."

There is a link in there to remove you from their mailing list, which works. A hoax would not have
that.
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